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May 30, 1980
.

Trojan Nuclear Plant
License NPF-1
Docket 50-344

Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza
1990 N. California Blvd.
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Dear Mr. Engelken:

As indicated in my letter of May 19, 1980 confirming my oral report on -

May 16, 1980 of discovery of a wall which was not adequately connected at
its top to interfacing stuctural elements, and pursuant to Technical
Specification 6.9.1.8.1, enclosed is Licensee Event Report 80-17 which
describes the condition discovered. A more detailed description and

analysis of the occurrence, cause of the occurrence and a description of
and basis for the corrective action being taken are provided in the
enclosed Reportable Occurrence.

We have determined that this condition was in nonconformance with Tech-
nical Specification 5.7.1 in that the wall did not comply with Final Safety
Analysis Report requirements. The Plant is currently in Mode 6 with plans
to enter Mode 5 approximately June 10, 1980. A schedule for completion
of our investigations and modifications is provided in the report.

Sincerely,

.

Enclosures
5

c: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief Control Building

Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 Service List
Division of Licensing / [

Mr. Lynn Frank, Director
State of Oregon
Department of Energy
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